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TOPICS: 
Information Systems Shutdown 
WorkBC Find Your Fit Tour 
Retirement Functions 
 

 
SHUTDOWN – On Monday, January 2, 2017, the Information Systems 
Department will be conducting server maintenance which will result in a district-
wide shutdown of services.  
 

 
TOUR – WorkBC Find Your Fit Tour is coming to Nanaimo on Tuesday, January 
24.  This is an interactive, hands-on tour for students in Grades 6 and up, to 
explore different careers in demand. 
 
There is also an evening event for parents and family members to attend.  More 
information is available here or contact Patrick Young at pyoung@sd68.bc.ca.  
 

 

RETIREMENT FUNCTIONS – If you are planning a retirement event that 
you would like posted in NLPS News, please send it to 
communications@sd68.bc.ca.  
 

 A retirement celebration will be held for Andy and Vicki Dods on 
Thursday, December 22 at Carlos O’Bryan’s at 3 p.m.  Join staff as they 
honour Andy and Vicki for all their years of service. 

 Join friends, colleagues and former colleagues as they honour 
retiree Debra Sywak on Thursday, January 19 from 3:30 to 5:30 
p.m. at the Taphouse Restaurant. (321 Selby Street)  Please RSVP 
to sdebodt@sd68.bc.ca by Friday, January 13. 

 

 

Find current and past issues of NLPS News on our web site http://www.sd68.bc.ca/  
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